SPOTSYLVANIA COUNTY
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
SEEKING CITIZEN INPUT ON

The Spotsylvania County Board of
Supervisors will hold a public hearing at 6:30 p.m. on
Tuesday, October 10, 2017, in the Board of Supervisors
Meeting Room in the Richard E. Holbert Building, 9104
Courthouse Road, Spotsylvania, Virginia, 22553.

The purpose of the public hearing is to receive
comments and suggestions from citizens about
local government priorities for our community,
which will be considered in preparing the FY 2019
Budget, for the fiscal year beginning July 1, 2018.

Citizens are strongly encouraged to review the current
fiscal year 2018 (July 1, 2017 — June 30, 2018) budget
information prior to the public hearing. This information
is available online at www.spotsylvania.va.us/budget;
in the County Administrator’s Office in the Holbert
Building at 9104 Courthouse Road and in the Finance
Office in the Marshall Center at 8800 Courthouse Road,
Spotsylvania, Virginia, 22553, between 8:00 a.m. and
4:30 p.m., Monday through Friday.

Persons requiring accommodation to facilitate
participation are encouraged to contact the Office of
the County Administrator at least five days prior to the
meeting.

BY THE ORDER OF THE SPOTSYLVANIA COUNTY

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
MARK B. TAYLOR, COUNTY ADMINISTRATOR




